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Attendance 

Please can I  remind all parents that doctor 

and dentist appointments should be made 

out of school time.  It is  really important 

that your child attends school every day to 

ensure that they reach their full potential 

and do not have gaps in their learning.  

Date for your Diary! 

Parent Consultations will take 

place in the week of 16th 

March. A letter will be sent out 

nearer the time regarding  

making your appointments at 

the School Office.  

Year 6 SAT’s workshops for Parents. 

There will be a series of  5  workshops for parents on 

how to support your children with their SAT’s revision 

and practice. These will take place on  Tuesday 11th  

February,  3rd March, 10th March, 17th March and the 

24th March. 

These  sessions will allow opportunities  for you to  work 

alongside your child and help them at this very              

important time in Mathematics, reading and grammar.  

Please come along !!  

Twitter.  

Can I please encourage all  parents to follow us on Twitter.?  If 

you do not have a Twitter account it is very simple to set one 

up.  The account shows lots of examples of the children’s  ex-

citing work and  learning that are doing on a daily basis  - join 

up and have a look!   



World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March. 

In school we will be reading all our favour-

ite books  and having a special assembly !  

If your child has a favourite book or a 

book they are enjoying 

please ask them to bring 

it in that day. They can 

also dress up as their fa-

vourite book character 

too!  

Sport Relief.  

This year Sport Relief is during the week of Monday 
9th March.  The children will all be taking part in a 
range of sporting activities.  They will be able to  
come in wearing sports kit (look out for when it’s 
your classes turn). We will also be  doing fitness in 
class and watching videos about healthy lifestyles 
and keeping fit.  

Class Attendance winners this  term. 

Week 1—Y1  97.9 % 

Week 2— Y5   99.35% 

Week 3— Y1 & Y4  98% 

Week 4— Y5—98.06% 

                 

Well done to everybody who has come 

to school every day! 

For further information on  

Safer Internet Day 2020 

go to 

‘www.saferinternetday.org.uk’ 

You will find leaflets for parents, 

activities and videos for children 

and lots of really useful infor-

mation about ensuring your child 

remains safe on-line! 

Sign to Sing 

On 26tth February the whole 

school will take part in ‘Sign to 

Sing’ where  they learn a song 

in sign language . The children 

then sing this at the same time 

as lots of other schools around 

the country to raise money for 

Hearing Impaired children.  

 


